
77,738,479$             

35,930,965$             

41,807,513$             

35.93$                       

Agency Total Requested (in USD) % Received

UNICEF 69.8%

UNHCR 7.1%

OXFAM 20.2%

Mercy Corps 10.0%

WVI 88.5%

JEN 136.4%

Caritas 42.1%

ICMC 43.0%

LWF 173.3%

ACF 0.0%

Grand Total 46.2%

$98,814

$1,159,698

$890,693

$224,035

$35,930,965

$153,697

$26,000

Received (in USD)

$30,247,806

$722,270

$1,907,953

$500,000

$43,350,000

$10,196,998

$9,454,656

$77,738,479

$0

$532,635

$357,492

$15,000

$5,000,000

$1,310,000

$653,198

WASH 

SECTORSECOND QUARTER 2015 - REFUGEE COMPONENT

Main Title 9 August 2012

46% - $35m
of the total requested funds under WASH 

sector have been received

Funding Status

For more information on FTS, contact: tyler@unhcr.org, 

rehmank@unhcr.org

$77,738,479 Total Requested (USD)

$35,930,965 Funds Received  (USD)

$41,807,513 Requested but not funded (USD)

INTER-AGENCY FINANCIAL TRACKING - JORDAN (Jan - Jun 2015)

Participating Agencies (Reporting Status in 2nd Quarter)

15 Requested

11 Reported (93% of total sector appeal)

3 Not Reported (7% of total sector appeal)

Agencies without funding

4 Agencies

without 

funding 04

Updated as of 9th July 2015

% of received funds vs total requested (by Agencies)

Distribution of received funds per  Agency (sorted by total requested)

% of funds received vs total requested (by Sector)

Agencies reported

46%54%

Received Requested

0%

10%

7%

20%

42%

43%

70%

89%

136%

173%

ACF

Mercy Corps

UNHCR

OXFAM

Caritas

ICMC

UNICEF

WVI

JEN

LWF

Note: No direct funds received by these agencies from 

donors.

Disclaimer: This FTS is based on funds received by refugee response partners in Jordan. It only covers the inter-agency appeal for the refugee pillar of the 3RP, in support of the Jordan Response Plan (JRP). 

The JRP FTS remains the authoritative source for funds pledged and allocated to the JRP log-frame. For more information, see http://www.jrpsc.org/financial-tracking/

For more information on this sector, please contact the sector chair:
Esmaeil Ibrahim, UNICEF, eibrahim@unicef.org 


